
   

  

 

 

  

 

 

(Translation) 

 

January 31, 2023 

To Whom It May Concern 

Company name: Hino Motors, Ltd. 

Representative: Satoshi Ogiso, President, 

Member of the Board of Directors 

(Code Number: 7205 TSE, Prime, NSE, Premier) 

Contact Person: Hiroshi Hashimoto, Operating Officer, 

Public Affairs Dept. 

Phone: (042)586-5494 

 

 

Re: Resumption of Sales of “HINO Profia”, a Heavy-Duty Truck Equipped with 

A09C Engine 

 

On January 31, 2023. we have received type-approval from the Ministry of Land, Infrastructure, 

Transport and Tourism (MLIT) for the HINO Profia, a heavy-duty truck equipped with the A09C 

Engine, which was one of the models subject to cancellation of type-approval, for which we 

subsequently reapplied. In order to deliver these vehicles to waiting customers, we will promptly 

prepare for the resumption of sales thereof, and we plan to resume shipping from mid-February. 

 

On January 27, we also reapplied for the type-approval of HINO S’elega, a heavy-duty bus also 

equipped with the A09C Engine. Upon receipt of type-approval from the MLIT, we will promptly 

prepare for the resumption of sales of the HINO S’elega as well. 

 

We remain committed to the promotion of structural reforms for consecutive vehicle 

manufacturing from development through regulatory certification and quality assurance, as well as 

management reforms to emphasize respect for all Hino staff and promote acting with integrity. In 

addition, our organizational culture reforms foreground respect for all Hino staff as a core value. 

 



   
 

 

 

Each and every one of us cares about the link between each of our work products and society, and 

we aim to fulfill our social responsibilities effectively together. 

 

Hino is currently investigating the impact of these matters on its earnings and will disclose any 

updates as appropriate in a timely manner. 

End 

  


